
Borough of Matawan 

Public Notice 

MATAWAN – PT ANNUAL FIRE PREVENTION INSPECTOR.  The Borough is 

accepting applications for PT Annual Fire Prevention Inspector.  Driver’s License and 

appropriate licenses with experience in this category is required.  Forward cover letter with 

resume to louis.ferrara@matawanborough.com.  All resumes must be received by 10:00 

AM on June 19, 2017.  The Borough of Matawan is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 
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